
LINE MOUNTAIN ARCHERY BOOSTERS 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, November 13th, 2018 

 

PRESENT: Sonny Celsky, Ann Marie Barwick, Jill Yeager, Amy Wendt, Alexis Matteo, Sue 

Rothermel, Frances Schaffner, Nikki Kisella, Joan Long, Jim Weikel, Crystal Straub-Moyer, 

Melissa Laudenslager, Kathy Malacusky, Kelly Rowe, Theresa Whittaker, Missy Zartman, Karen 

Keiter, Tammy Novinger 

 

I. WELCOME & CALL TO ORDER 

 

The meeting was called to order by Sonny Celsky 

 

II. SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

Minutes from October 17th meeting were read and approved as presented. 

 

III. TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

Current balance of $11,279.63.  This balance includes community donations and 

registration fees.   

 

Donation check in the amount of $100 was sent to the Shaffer family for the loss of 

their son/brother, Wellington.  Request made and approved amongst booster 

officers via email at the time of the accident. 

 

Request made for $2,400.00 to cover the cost of additional equipment.  Equipment 

includes 25 dozen arrows, 200 paper faces for targets, bow rack, 20 right handed 

bow rests and 6 left handed bow rests.  Request approved by Jill Yeager, 2nd by 

Sonny Celsky. 

 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 

 

A. Tournament-  

Scheduled for February 2nd, 2019.   

Sign up genius worked well in the past.  Amy will set up the same way this year.   

3D tournament will need additional help from the parents.  Decision made to 

once again hold it the same day as the regular tournament.  $10 registration fee 

and donation bucket.   



Chinese Auction – NEW items only.  Any archer or family who donates an item, 

archer will receive a sheet of tickets.  

 

B. Spirit wear orders are due December 4th.  Estimated delivery is early January. 

 

C. Business sponsors / banners – received 3 new  

 

D. R&K subs and pretzel sandwich orders will be sent out after Christmas break.  

Due date of January 14th and delivery of January 24th.  

 

E. Treasurer position – this is Sue Rothermel’s last year. If anyone is interested in 

assuming the position, they are asked to let her know.   

 

F. Business Donation letter has been posted to the booster Facebook page along 

with the link for the tax deduction. 

  Meeting Adjourned.  Next meeting scheduled for December 18th, 2018 


